
All Call 8/25/2022 
 
Hello Forestville Families!  
 
We would like to share some exciting news about the upcoming school year for Forestville 
Elementary Students. Based on the Community Eligibility Provision our district has received, we 
are excited to provide free breakfast and lunch for all elementary students this school year. In 
order to continue to be eligible for these opportunities in the future we do ask that all individuals 
fill out our free and reduced lunch application regardless of eligibility. Only one application per 
family is necessary. If you have, any questions please feel free to contact our Cafeteria Manager, 
Sarah LoManto at 716-965-6530. 
 
     
 


